
 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of our Stone Age topic this term we have planned an exciting visit to Creswell Craggs 
in Worksop. 

The visit will take place on Friday 6th October 2023. We will leave school at about 9.00am and 
return by 3.15pm. 

Children will need a packed lunch (drinks in plastic containers only please) and should wear 
school uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible footwear as we will be outside all day. 

The cost of the visit is £14.00. This includes the activity day package of cavemen and 
creatures, which is part of their stone age in history topic. All contributions must be paid on 
Parent Pay where you can also give consent on-line.  You do not need to complete the slip 
below. 

If you wish to pay via PayPoint, please contact the school office where you can request a 
barcoded letter. 

Children can bring a maximum of £3 spending money to the trip. 

Please ensure you have given your consent and paid by the deadline of Friday 29th September. 
If we do not receive enough contributions the visit will have to be cancelled.   

Yours sincerely 

 

A Bradbury 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child________________________ class ___ to take part in the visit 
Creswell Crags. 

I am willing to pay £14.00 for the visit. 

Signed_________________________ 

 


